St. John the Baptist 
Social Justice Transition Meeting Notes
June 23,  2022 at 3:00 pm.


We are the Social Justice Committee of St. John the Baptist parish.  We gather as disciples committed to the Catholic social teachings as modeled by Christ.  
We strive to identify and serve the needs of our parish, the local community and the broader world through awareness, education and service.


Attendees: Linda Noll, Ellen Bentley, Jessica Wiskus and Jeanne Muellerleile

The new officers met with Linda to discuss specific details about projects for the 2022-2023 year. We hope to continue all projects we implemented last year. Please refer to your May Minutes where each project is listed.

Linda will send the officers files pertaining to each project so we will have a base to start. Once we all meet again in August we can discuss more thoroughly how we move forward with each monthly project.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please come to the Tuesday,  August  9 meeting  at 7:00 PM:

· Ready to share any inspiration on how we can continue to be the active and thriving Social Justice Committee. 
· Do consider asking any parishioner who you think may be interested to join us.  We would love to see our committee grow. 
· Please think about which projects you’d like to head up and others you may want to  assist. 
· Also, we will discuss what date and time works best for the committee to meet each month. Come with idea that work for you.

After the response from Jessica’s e-mail regarding the third quarter $3,000 tithing, it has been decided to donate the entire $3000 to Catholic Relief Services, where the funds can be most needed.____



Respectfully Submitted:
Jeanne Muellerleile, Secretary
June  29, 2022



